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Watch the webinar recording in our archived library: http://mcmillan.lawcast.tv/

Last week, Bill C-27 – also known as the Digital Charter Implementation Act, 2022 – completed its second
reading in Canada’s House of Commons, bringing Canada one step closer to privacy law reform.

If passed, the Act will result in material changes to Canada’s federal private sector privacy legislation and
require a number of significant adjustments to the way organizations handle and manage personal
information, backed by steep potential penalties for non-compliance.

Join Kristen Pennington and Mitch Koczerginski, Partners in McMillan’s Privacy and Data Protection Group, as
we help you start to consider these significant potential developments and what they may mean for your
organization.

For legal practitioners, this program qualifies for up to 1.5 hours of Substantive CPD in Ontario, 1.5 hours of CPD
in BC and 1.5 hours of CLE in Quebec.

Date and Time
Thursday, May 18, 2023
1:00 pm - 2:30 pm ET
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